
Mental Health Working Group 
Nov 7, 2016; 8:00 pm 
 
Present:  Michael D., Michael C., Florencia D., Lisa Kelly, Gary Bridge 
 
 

1. Gary Bridge, Manager, Corporate Services and Human Resources, attended and 
provided clarification on the scope of available MH related programs, training and 
services within the City  
 

2. Gary advised the City has recently issued a Workplace Mental Health Strategy 
(WMHS) – attached 
 

3. ACCAC members are encouraged to review the WMHS and provide feedback to 
the MHWG 
 

4. MHWG to review the recommendations developed to date, identifying any that 
are not included within the WMHS or exceed those within the strategy 
 

5. Additional identified recommendations will be shared with Gary for feedback prior 
to a final MHWG report/recommendation going forward to Council 


